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White Like Me
Growing Up White is for everyone who wants to
know more about our schools, our community,
our country, and ourselves. Julie Landsman
takes the reader on an inventory of her life,
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pulling from events and scenes, a set of
lessons learned. She discloses honestly and
unflinchingly the privileges she has
experienced as a white person and connects
those to her presence in city classrooms
where she taught for over 25 years. As a
teacher Julie made mistakes, learned from
them, made more and concludes that
understanding race in America is an ongoing
process. Her book is rich with suggestions
for working in our schools today, where we
find a primarily white teaching force and an
expanding population of students of color.
She believes that these students make our
schools rich and exciting places in which to
work. Landsman also believes that white
teachers can reach their students in deep and
positive ways. Because she invites you to go
along with her in revealing the basis of her
upbringing and her choices, the story itself
is engaging. Readers arrive at the final
chapters with an appreciation not only for
the complexity of our history as individuals
around race, gender and class but with real
hope in education as a way to create a place
where all children get a fair chance at
success. Julie can be reached at
jlandsman@goldengate.net.

Who Rides the White Horse
A fascinating book on the joys of discovering
how the world works, by the Pulitzer
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Prize–winning author of Cosmos and Shadows of
Forgotten Ancestors. “Magnificent . . .
Delightful . . . A masterpiece. A message of
tremendous hope for humanity . . . While ever
conscious that human folly can terminate
man’s march into the future, Sagan
nonetheless paints for us a mind-boggling
future: intelligent robots, the discovery of
extraterrestrial life and its consequences,
and above all the challenge and pursuit of
the mystery of the universe.”—Chicago Tribune
“Go out and buy this book, because Carl Sagan
is not only one of the world’s most respected
scientists, he’s a great writer. . . . I can
give a book no greater accolade than to say
I’m planning on reading it again. And again.
And again.”—The Miami Herald “The brilliant
astronomer . . . is persuasive, provocative
and readable.”—United Press International
“Closely reasoned, impeccably researched,
gently humorous, utterly devastating.”—The
Washington Post

Dear White America
A midnight ritual by a secret society in the
English Countryside nearly costs Thomas Spell
his life. He returns home to Chicago to find
that he carries within himself something
unspeakable - a condition for which he
believes there is no cure, until he meets
Penelope, a beautiful and brilliant pre-med
student determined to heal him. But the
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Brotherhood searches for him still, convinced
that he holds the key to an unimaginable
power. As his life begins to spiral out of
control, Thomas is forced to confront his own
past, as well as the dark forces closing in
on him and everything he holds dear.

The Ambassador of God
"Tim Wise is one of the great public
moralists in America today. In his bracing
new book, Under the Affluence, he brilliantly
engages the roots and ramifications of
radical inequality in our nation, carefully
detailing the heartless war against the poor
and the swooning addiction to the rich that
exposes the moral sickness at the heart of
our culture. Wise's stirring analysis of our
predicament is more than a disinterested
social scientific treatise; this book is a
valiant call to arms against the vicious
practices that undermine the best of the
American ideals we claim to cherish. Under
the Affluence is vintage Tim Wise: smart,
sophisticated, conscientious, and righteously
indignant at the betrayal of millions of
citizens upon whose backs the American Dream
rests. This searing testimony for the most
vulnerable in our nation is also a courageous
cry for justice that we must all
heed."—Michael Eric Dyson, author of The
Black Presidency: Barack Obama and the
Politics of Race in America Tim Wise is one
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of America's most prolific public
intellectuals. His critically acclaimed
books, high-profile media interviews, and
year-round speaking schedule have established
him as an invaluable voice in any discussion
on issues of race and multicultural
democracy. In Under the Affluence, Wise
discusses a related issue: economic
inequality and the demonization of those in
need. He reminds us that there was a time
when the hardship of fellow Americans stirred
feelings of sympathy, solidarity for
struggling families, and support for policies
and programs meant to alleviate poverty.
Today, however, mainstream discourse blames
people with low income for their own
situation, and the notion of an intractable
"culture of poverty" has pushed our country
in an especially ugly direction. Tim Wise
argues that far from any culture of poverty,
it is the culture of predatory affluence that
deserves the blame for America's simmering
economic and social crises. He documents the
increasing contempt for the nation's poor,
and reveals the forces at work to create and
perpetuate it. With clarity, passion and
eloquence, he demonstrates how America's myth
of personal entitlement based on merit is
inextricably linked to pernicious racial
bigotry, and he points the way to greater
compassion, fairness, and economic justice.
Tim Wise is the author of many books,
including Dear White America and Colorblind.
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The White Company
The Ambassador of God provides exhaustive and
in-depth answers to very difficult questions
about our cosmic origin and the planet earth.
Almost everything to do with the Sun, Moon,
Stars, Water, Mars, Jupiter, Aliens and most
importantly - God About the book and author
_____________________ God is real. And for
the first time, experimental and observable
science reveals his existence. Throughout
history, many have argued the existence of
God, yet discussions of the Divine have been
limited to the realm of philosophy and
religion. But what if nature could reveal its
creator? And what if science could provide
compelling evidences that we have never seen
before? What if the identity of the creator
behind the origin of our universe can be
known for certain? What if This is what The
Ambassador of God, a ground breaking look at
our cosmic origin, has provided. In this
probing book, difficult questions are
answered. As renowned scientists and thinkers
challenge the biblical narratives for our
cosmic origin, The Ambassador of God uncovers
the mysteries that have been hidden from
human eyes. Using compelling evidences from
astronomy to investigate the underpinnings of
the Bible, The Ambassador of God provides a
'cosmic objective certainty' for the
existence of a universal Creator.
Additionally, it unveils a well of exhaustive
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insights that eliminates ambiguities in our
understanding. How is it possible that God is
one and three distinct persons, but not three
Gods? Why is the earth and the human body
mostly water? Who created the sun, moon and
stars? What about aliens and the other solar
planets? What is the mystery and purpose
behind human existence and other life forms
on our planet earth? Why are we here and how
did we first arrive on this planet? How do we
come to understand divinity in the current
scheme of scientific reasoning? How do we
make peace with the grand designer behind it
all? Readers seeking answers to these
questions (and other similar questions) will
find them here. They will not find dogma.
Instead, they will embark on a journey-an
experimental voyage through the lens of
science that reveals the mind of God. In a
"show" rather than "tell" fashion and a
template that's more coherent than any
prevailing secular science view, we shall
find who God is! Who is the Author? Olumide
Sanya is a contemporary poet and writer.
Beside poetry and writing, Lumi, as he is
affectionately known, helps others to achieve
their dreams as a life coach. Unusually drawn
to books between the ages of 4 - 9, Lumi
neither enjoyed reading nor read books but
spent his childhood years looking for
abandoned tomes that he turned into a
formidable collection. Despite being a nonreader, he realised the dream of becoming a
writer in his tender years and for more than
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12 years, he abandoned this dream. Until one
day, God paid him a visit. But it didn't
start there, it began with falling in love
and writing poems about love and heartbreaks
but that's another story for another year.
"God has a sense of humor," says Lumi. "It's
not hard to see that if you know my storywhere I've been, where I'm at, and what God
has planned for my tomorrow. What is most
important to recognize is what God can do
with a 'nobody' like me." The Ambassador of
God, he notes, is not just about answers to
large existential questions "It is also a
road map that offers optimism and guidance in
today's confused and increasingly complex
modern world." You don't have to be a physics
professor or a philosopher to understand
Sanya's work. The Ambassador of God aims to
open discussion and understanding at the
broadest possible level. It is written for
everyday people.

Look, A White!
Even in 1960s Detroit, race isn't everything.
Tom Daniels and "Cookie" Marsh will be the
first to tell you that race isn't everything.
But it did shape the way they experienced the
world growing up in Detroit in the 1950s and
60s. Tom "Cookie" Marsh grew up in a black
neighborhood on Detroit's west side. Tom
Daniels grew up in a mixed, working-class
neighborhood on Detroit's east side. Both men
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grew up in strict households where they
"always got what we needed, and sometimes
what we wanted" and both saw their city,
their country, and their world transform
around them through the Civil Rights
movement, riots, and the Viet Nam War. But
sometimes parallel lines intersect. As each
man tells his story, it is apparent that race
isn't just "black and white" but it is part
of what makes their friendship extraordinary.
Their experiences will show you that race
made for huge differences in their
experiences, while, in spite of race, there
are also touching similarities that made it
possible for two men, in their older years,
to overcome decades of racial turbulence of
their upbringing to become lifelong friends.
Follow Tom and Cookie. Hear about their
lives, their upbringing, their successes and
regrets growing up in black and white Detroit
- and how when it boils down to it, the
things that are truly important are actually
black and white, like you and me.

Black Like Me
This carefully crafted ebook: "The Enchanted
April" is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents.
Four dissimilar women in 1920s England leave
their rainy, grey environments to go on
holiday in Italy. Mrs Arbuthnot and Mrs
Wilkins, who belong to the same ladies' club
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but have never spoken, become acquainted
after reading a newspaper advertisement for a
small medieval castle on the Mediterranean to
be let furnished for April. They find some
common ground in that both are struggling to
make the best of unhappy marriages. They also
reluctantly take on the waspish, elderly Mrs
Fisher and the stunning but aloof Lady
Caroline Dester to defray expenses. The very
genuine and open Lottie Wilkins, often
muddled and awkward in her speech, has been
married only a few years, but she and her
husband are rubbing each other the wrong way

The Invention of the White Race, Volume
2: The Origin of Racial Oppression in
Anglo-America (Second Edition)
Flipping John Howard Griffin's classic Black
Like Me, and extending Noel Ignatiev's How
The Irish Became White into the present-day,
Wise explores the meanings and consequences
of whiteness, and discusses the ways in which
racial privilege can harm not just people of
color, but also whites. Using stories instead
of stale statistics, Wise weaves a narrative
that is at once readable and yet scholarly;
analytical and yet accessible.

Race After Technology
"A brilliant debut novel full of romance and
heartbreak, that pulls tight at your
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heartstrings and ensnares you with magical
prose and lyrical beauty." 1900 - Annabelle
yearns for nothing more than motherhood and
her duty to provide an heir to devoted
husband Richard Hardwick, successor to a
wealthy family fortune. Her younger sister
Emily, engaged to Lance Corporal James
Wright, imagines only wedded bliss, but as
darkness falls in the shape of War, James is
deployed to South Africa, leaving her alone
with an uncertain future. As melancholy
festers, Emily escapes taking solace by the
sea. As the distance stretches between the
sisters, so too does the life-thread of
family. 1997 - As her 21st birthday
approaches, April reluctantly moves closer to
her Grandmother Sarah, to her mother's
childhood home of Bury St Edmunds, in the
heart of the Suffolk countryside. As she
struggling to adjust, pining for her seaside
upbringing, she takes solace in the bond she
shares with her grandmother. In a visit to
the attic one December afternoon, she
discovers more than just dusty tea chests and
old suitcases. She encounters an ancestor
that has remained, a ghostly apparition
whispering secrets in the shadows. Confronted
with visions and dreams; memories of a lost
time, grave secrets, sisterly love, romance
and family loyalties that stretch beyond even
love's limits. April is thrown into turmoil,
living moments in two eras, experiencing love
and loss in both. Piecing together snippets
of another life, giving peace back to the
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house and laying ghosts to rest; she unfolds
the mystery of her family's Supernatural
legacy.

White Like Me
Marco 'Deuce' Carter is a 28 year old selfmade boss in his own right. Reigning from the
Southside of the A, he has nothing but the
world as his oyster. Ladies love him and men
fear and respect him but that's not what
Deuce wanted. He wanted nothing more than to
stack his money and find a chick that was
worthy of his love, however when you are
mending a broken heart & handling business in
the streets love isn't the easiest thing to
come by. 27 year old Ebony White is an
accountant that just so happens to love what
she does. With an ex behind her, the Georgia
peach is focused on what matters the most
which is her happiness. Ebony now has this
new found freedom and feels as though she can
do whatever she wants and will stop at
nothing until she's at the top. Love was the
furthest thing from her mind until she bumps
into the infamous Deuce. Both Deuce & Ebony
have a lot to learn when it comes to this
game of love. From just a brief encounter
they are left with each other's names etched
on their hearts but does that mean their fate
is sealed? Find out the answer in this gritty
novel about Pistols & Pain while someone is
praying for that undeniable love.
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Waking Up White, and Finding Myself in
the Story of Race
A picture book for magical yet imperfect
girls everywhere, written by debut author
Ashley Franklin and perfect for fans of such
titles as Matthew A. Cherry's Hair Love,
Grace Byers's I Am Enough, and Lupita
Nyong'o's Sulwe. Tameika is a girl who
belongs on the stage. She loves to act, sing,
and dance—and she’s pretty good at it, too.
So when her school announces their Snow White
musical, Tameika auditions for the lead
princess role. But the other kids think she’s
“not quite” right to play the role. They
whisper, they snicker, and they glare. Will
Tameika let their harsh words be her final
curtain call? Not Quite Snow White is a
delightful and inspiring picture book that
highlights the importance of self-confidence
while taking an earnest look at what happens
when that confidence is shaken or lost.
Tameika encourages us all to let our magic
shine.

Broca's Brain
Look, a White! returns the problem of
whiteness to white people. Prompted by Eric
Holder's charge, that as Americans, we are
cowards when it comes to discussing the issue
of race, noted philosopher George Yancy's
essays map out a structure of whiteness. He
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considers whiteness within the context of
racial embodiment, film, pedagogy,
colonialism, its "danger," and its position
within the work of specific writers.
Identifying the embedded and opaque ways
white power and privilege operate, Yancy
argues that the Black countergaze can
function as a "gift" to whites in terms of
seeing their own whiteness more effectively.
Throughout Look, a White! Yancy pays special
attention to the impact of whiteness on
individuals, as well as on how the structures
of whiteness limit the capacity of social
actors to completely untangle the way
whiteness operates, thus preventing the
erasure of racism in social life.

Ruth
The New York Times best-selling book
exploring the counterproductive reactions
white people have when their assumptions
about race are challenged, and how these
reactions maintain racial inequality. In this
“vital, necessary, and beautiful book”
(Michael Eric Dyson), antiracist educator
Robin DiAngelo deftly illuminates the
phenomenon of white fragility and “allows us
to understand racism as a practice not
restricted to ‘bad people’ (Claudia Rankine).
Referring to the defensive moves that white
people make when challenged racially, white
fragility is characterized by emotions such
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as anger, fear, and guilt, and by behaviors
including argumentation and silence. These
behaviors, in turn, function to reinstate
white racial equilibrium and prevent any
meaningful cross-racial dialogue. In this indepth exploration, DiAngelo examines how
white fragility develops, how it protects
racial inequality, and what we can do to
engage more constructively.

Unchosen
Using stories from his own life, anti-racist
activist and Fortune 500 racial awareness
trainer Tim Wise demonstrates the ways in
which racism not only burdens people of
colour, but also hurts, in relative terms,
those who are |white like him|. Flipping John
Howard Griffin's classic Black Like Me, Wise
explores the meanings and consequences of
|whiteness| and discusses the ways in which
racial privilege can harm not just people of
colour, but whites as well. Using stories in
place of stale statistics, he weaves a
narrative that is readable, scholarly,
analytical and accessible.

Lady Audley’s Secret
For twenty-five years, Debby Irving sensed
inexplicable racial tensions in her personal
and professional relationships. As a
colleague and neighbor, she worried about
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offending people she dearly wanted to
befriend. As an arts administrator, she
didn't understand why her diversity efforts
lacked traction. As a teacher, she found her
best efforts to reach out to students and
families of color left her wondering what she
was missing. Then, in 2009, one "aha!" moment
launched an adventure of discovery and
insight that drastically shifted her
worldview and upended her life plan. In
Waking Up White, Irving tells her often
cringe-worthy story with such openness that
readers will turn every page rooting for herand ultimately for all of us.

Black Angel
The central character of the book is Adam
Salton, an Australian at the outset living
there, who in 1860 is contacted by his
elderly great-uncle, Richard Salton, a landed
gentleman of Lesser Hill, Derbyshire,
England, [6] who has no other family and
wants to establish a relationship with the
only other living member of the Salton
family. Although Adam has already made his
own fortune in Australia, he enthusiastically
agrees to meet his uncle, and on his arrival
by ship at Southampton the two men quickly
become good friends. His great-uncle then
reveals that he wishes to make Adam the heir
to his estate, Lesser Hill. Adam travels
there and quickly finds himself at the centre
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of mysterious events, with Sir Nathaniel de
Salis, a friend of Richard Salton's, as his
guide.Edgar Caswall, the new heir to a
neighbouring estate, Castra Regis or Royal
Camp, is in the process of making a mesmeric
assault on a local girl, Lilla Watford.
Meanwhile, Arabella March, of Diana's Grove,
is running a game of her own, perhaps angling
to become Mrs. Edgar Caswall. He is a
slightly pathological eccentric and has
inherited Franz Mesmer's chest, which he
keeps in the Castra Regis Tower. Caswall
seeks to make use of mesmerism, associated
with Mesmer, a precursor to hypnotism, is
obsessed with Lilla, and attempts to break
her using mesmeric powers. However, with the
help of Lilla's cousin, Mimi Watford, he is
thwarted time and again.Caswall has a giant
kite built in the shape of a hawk to scare
away pigeons which have attacked his fields
and destroyed his crops. For lack of anything
better to do, he obsessively watches the kite
and begins to believe that it has a mind of
its own and that he himself is a god.Adam
Salton finds black snakes on his great
uncle's property and buys a mongoose to hunt
them down. He then discovers a child who has
been bitten on the neck and who almost dies
as a result. Adam learns that another child
has already been killed by a snake bite, and
that animals have also been killed
mysteriously throughout the county.Caswall's
African servant, Oolanga, a man obsessed with
death and torture, prowls around the Castra
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Regis estate, enjoying the carnage left by
the White Worm. Adam's mongoose attacks
Arabella, who shoots it to death. Adam buys
more mongooses and keeps them locked in
trunks when not using them to hunt. Arabella
tears another mongoose apart with her hands.
Oolanga takes a liking to Arabella, perhaps
sensing something violent in her, and makes
advances. Arabella scorns Oolanga and is
deeply insulted that he would dare to
approach her. In an attempt to win her over,
Oolanga steals one of Adam's trunks (which he
believes is filled with treasure, but is
actually just another mongoose), and Adam
follows Oolanga. Arabella lures Oolanga to a
deep well in her house, then in rage and
disgust murders him by dragging him down into
the deep pit tunnelled through a bed of white
china clay. Adam witnesses the murder, but
has no evidence of it apart from his own
word. Arabella writes him a letter the next
day, with the previous night's events
twisted, claiming her complete innocence.
Adam and Sir Nathaniel begin to suspect that
Arabella is guilty of other crimes and that
she wants to murder Mimi Watford

Speaking Treason Fluently
Presents a collection of essays that cover
the topics of white privilege, racism, and
responsibility in the United States.
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Secret Funding
Flipping John Howard Griffin's classic Black
Like Me, and extending Noel Ignatiev's How
The Irish Became White into the present-day,
Wise explores the meanings and consequences
of whiteness, and discusses the ways in which
racial privilege can harm not just people of
color, but also whites. Using stories instead
of stale statistics, Wise weaves a narrative
that is at once readable and yet scholarly;
analytical and yet accessible.

Blank Lined Notebook
The notebook can be used for many purposes
including school subjects, diary, journal,
composition, sketches, ideas and more. Be
creative with using the notebook.
SPECIFICATIONS This 8.5" x 11" (21.59 cm x
27.94 cm) blank lined notebook contains
college ruled white paper with page numbers.
A margin is on the left side of each page.
The paper is NOT perforated. The lines are
printed with black ink at 50% shading and
will appear as gray (grey). The notebook is a
softcover paperback. The binding is perfect
bound. It is the same type of binding used in
many paperback books. The notebook contains:
1 page - Owner's name, contact information,
subject, title, class, instructor, start
date, end date, volume number and brief notes
Table of Contents - 8 pages - 25 entries per
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page - three columns for date, page number
and description / topic / subject 1 page Important notes 200 pages (100 sheets of
paper) of blank college ruled lined white
paper with page numbers from 1 to 200. The
cover has a glossy finish. It has a white
label area with 5 lines. The label is 4.5"
wide x 2" high (11.43 cm wide x 5.08 cm
high). OTHER NOTEBOOKS Our blank lined
notebooks are available in three ruled
widths: Narrow Ruled College Ruled (also
known as Medium Ruled) Wide Ruled We also
offer blank unlined notebooks with page
numbers. The blank notebooks are not ruled.
Our notebooks are available in many colors
(colours) including: Black Blue Brown Cyan
Gold Light Gray / Light Grey (See Note 1
below.) Gray / Grey (See Note 1 below.) Dark
Gray / Dark Grey (See Note 1 below.) Green
Lavender Magenta Olive Orange Pink Purple Red
Sky Blue White Yellow Note 1 - Gray is the
American spelling. Grey is the spelling
commonly used in Canada, the United Kingdom,
Australia, New Zealand and other countries.

Exam Prep for: White Like Me
Reflections on Race from a
White Like Me
From everyday apps to complex algorithms,
Ruha Benjamin cuts through tech-industry hype
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to understand how emerging technologies can
reinforce White supremacy and deepen social
inequity. Benjamin argues that automation,
far from being a sinister story of racist
programmers scheming on the dark web, has the
potential to hide, speed up, and deepen
discrimination while appearing neutral and
even benevolent when compared to the racism
of a previous era. Presenting the concept of
the “New Jim Code,” she shows how a range of
discriminatory designs encode inequity by
explicitly amplifying racial hierarchies; by
ignoring but thereby replicating social
divisions; or by aiming to fix racial bias
but ultimately doing quite the opposite.
Moreover, she makes a compelling case for
race itself as a kind of technology, designed
to stratify and sanctify social injustice in
the architecture of everyday life. This
illuminating guide provides conceptual tools
for decoding tech promises with
sociologically informed skepticism. In doing
so, it challenges us to question not only the
technologies we are sold but also the ones we
ourselves manufacture. If you adopt this book
for classroom use in the 2019-2020 academic
year, the author would be pleased to arrange
to Skype to a session of your class. If
interested, enter your details in this signup sheet: https://buff.ly/2wJsvZr

Black and White Like You and Me
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American Like Me
When Conrad Jones helps the police identify
an occultist symbol carved into the chest of
a murder victim, he attracts the attention of
a Satanic cult who believe themselves to be
human vampires. He writes a book about them
exposing how far reaching their influence is
and they desperately want to silence him.
Hunted by the cult and by the law, he has no
choice but to become the hunter…. A gritty,
violent thriller based on recent true events.

Under the Affluence
In the autumn of 1959, a white Texan
journalist named John Howard Griffin
travelled across the Deep South of the United
States disguised as a black man. Black Like
Me is Griffin's own account of his journey.
Originally commissioned by the AfricanAmerican general-interest magazine Sepia
under the title 'Journey into Shame', it was
published in book-form in 1961, revealing to
a white audience the day-to-day experience of
racism in segregation-era America.Selling
over five million copies, Black Like Me
became one of the best-known accounts of race
and racism in the 1960s, and helped turn the
eyes of white society towards the everyday
indignities and injustices of segregation.
Today, sixty years after Griffin's
extraordinary journey across the racial
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divide, Black Like Me's unrepeatable act of
journalistic intrepidity stands as a
fascinating document of its times. 'John
Howard Griffin has come closer to
understanding what it's like to be black in
America than any white man that I know.'
Louis Lomax, Saturday Review'If it was a
frightening experience for him as nothing but
a make-believe Negro for sixty-six days, then
you think about what real Negroes in America
have gone through for 400 years.' Malcom X

Growing Up White
The New York Times and USA Today bestseller!
This eye-opening book challenges you to do
the essential work of unpacking your biases,
and helps white people take action and
dismantle the privilege within themselves so
that you can stop (often unconsciously)
inflicting damage on people of color, and in
turn, help other white people do better, too.
"Layla Saad is one of the most important and
valuable teachers we have right now on the
subject of white supremacy and racial
injustice."—New York Times bestselling author
Elizabeth Gilbert Based on the viral
Instagram challenge that captivated
participants worldwide, Me and White
Supremacy takes readers on a 28-day journey,
complete with journal prompts, to do the
necessary and vital work that can ultimately
lead to improving race relations. Updated and
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expanded from the original workbook
(downloaded by nearly 100,000 people), this
critical text helps you take the work deeper
by adding more historical and cultural
contexts, sharing moving stories and
anecdotes, and including expanded
definitions, examples, and further resources,
giving you the language to understand racism,
and to dismantle your own biases, whether you
are using the book on your own, with a book
club, or looking to start family activism in
your own home. This book will walk you stepby-step through the work of examining:
Examining your own white privilege What
allyship really means Anti-blackness, racial
stereotypes, and cultural appropriation
Changing the way that you view and respond to
race How to continue the work to create
social change Awareness leads to action, and
action leads to change. For readers of White
Fragility, White Rage, So You Want To Talk
About Race, The New Jim Crow, How to Be an
Anti-Racist and more who are ready to closely
examine their own beliefs and biases and do
the work it will take to create social
change. "Layla Saad moves her readers from
their heads into their hearts, and
ultimately, into their practice. We won't end
white supremacy through an intellectual
understanding alone; we must put that
understanding into action."—Robin DiAngelo,
author of New York Times bestseller White
Fragility
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White Fragility
Groundbreaking analysis of the birth of
racism in America. On the steps of the
Lincoln Memorial in 1963, Martin Luther King
outlined a dream of an America where people
would not be judged by the color of their
skin. That dream has yet to be realized, but
some three centuries ago it was a reality.
Back then, neither social practice nor law
recognized any special privileges in
connection with being white. But by the early
decades of the eighteenth century, that had
all changed. Racial oppression became the
norm in the plantation colonies, and African
Americans suffered under its yoke for more
than two hundred years. In Volume II of The
Invention of the White Race, Theodore Allen
explores the transformation that turned
African bond-laborers into slaves and
segregated them from their fellow
proletarians of European origin. In response
to labor unrest, where solidarities were not
determined by skin color, the plantation
bourgeoisie sought to construct a buffer of
poor whites, whose new racial identity would
protect them from the enslavement visited
upon African Americans. This was the
invention of the white race, an act of cruel
ingenuity that haunts America to this day.
Allen’s acclaimed study has become
indispensable in debates on the origins of
racial oppression in America. In this updated
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edition, scholar Jeffrey B. Perry provides a
new introduction, a select bibliography and a
study guide.

Pistols & Pain
What happens when Cooper, a newly adopted
puppy, takes up residence in Henry's home?
The little pooch sure is adorable, but who
knew he had so much to learn! Love Me Gently
is a kid's guide to man's best friend. It
captures the everyday challenges of raising a
pup through a child's eye. But who is
teaching who? Henry may be coaching Cooper,
but he is also discovering valuable lessons
about responsibility, unconditional love,
patience, and kindness along the way!

Leo the Circus Boy: or, Life under the
great white canvas
Using stories from his own life, anti-racist
activist and Fortune 500 racial awareness
trainer Tim Wise demonstrates the ways in
which racism not only burdens people of
colour, but also hurts, in relative terms,
those who are 'white like him'. Flipping John
Howard Griffin's classic Black Like Me, Wise
explores the meanings and consequences of
'whiteness' and discusses the ways in which
racial privilege can harm not just people of
colour, but whites as well. Using stories in
place of stale statistics, he weaves a
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narrative that is readable, scholarly,
analytical and accessible.

A Wolf Like Me
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From awardwinning actress and political activist
America Ferrera comes a vibrant and varied
collection of first-person accounts from
prominent figures about the experience of
growing up between cultures. America Ferrera
has always felt wholly American, and yet, her
identity is inextricably linked to her
parents’ homeland and Honduran culture.
Speaking Spanish at home, having Saturdaymorning-salsa-dance-parties in the kitchen,
and eating tamales alongside apple pie at
Christmas never seemed at odds with her
American identity. Still, she yearned to see
that identity reflected in the larger
American narrative. Now, in American Like Me,
America invites thirty-one of her friends,
peers, and heroes to share their stories
about life between cultures. We know them as
actors, comedians, athletes, politicians,
artists, and writers. However, they are also
immigrants, children or grandchildren of
immigrants, indigenous people, or people who
otherwise grew up with deep and personal
connections to more than one culture. Each of
them struggled to establish a sense of self,
find belonging, and feel seen. And they call
themselves American enthusiastically,
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reluctantly, or not at all. Ranging from the
heartfelt to the hilarious, their stories
shine a light on a quintessentially American
experience and will appeal to anyone with a
complicated relationship to family, culture,
and growing up.

Black Like Me Teacher Guide
The Lair of the White Worm Illustrated
Synopsis - Young, handsome, sometimes cruel.
Noah Kress is a hardened broker, skilled
enough to bring success to his company and
determined to face the ever-growing
challenges of the venture capital market. In
his private life he is Master Noah, a very
popular dominator at the Circle, one of the
most exclusive private clubs in Boston. For
him, at work as well as in the dungeon,
people and events are just variables to be
interpreted, numbers to be broken down,
combinations to consider and evaluate. But
when the latest, most difficult deal
threatens to make his company sink without
trace, his only chance seems to be the large
investment fund managed by the mysterious
Martin Scheer. And in order to provide
credit, Martin demands a very special
guarantee. For both of them it's just
business. Yet, what was supposed to be a mere
contract might just shatter the perfect
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surface of their lives. And will talented
player Noah be willing to gamble following
brand new rules? Due to m/m mature content,
this book is recommended for an adult
audience.

White Light Meditation
White Americans have long been comfortable in
the assumption that they are the cultural
norm. Now that notion is being challenged, as
white people wrestle with what it means to be
part of a fast-changing, truly multicultural
nation. Facing chronic economic insecurity, a
popular culture that reflects the nation's
diverse cultural reality, a future in which
they will no longer constitute the majority
of the population, and with a black president
in the White House, whites are growing
anxious. This anxiety has helped to create
the Tea Party movement, with its call to
"take our country back." By means of a
racialized nostalgia for a mythological past,
the Right is enlisting fearful whites into
its campaign for reactionary social and
economic policies. In urgent response, Tim
Wise has penned his most pointed and
provocative work to date. Employing the form
of direct personal address, he points a
finger at whites' race-based self-delusion,
explaining how such an agenda will only do
harm to the nation's people, including most
whites. In no uncertain terms, he argues that
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the hope for survival of American democracy
lies in the embrace of our multicultural
past, present and future. "Sparing neither
family nor self…he considers how the deck has
always been stacked in his and other white
people's favor…His candor is
invigorating."—Publishers Weekly "One of the
most brilliant, articulate and courageous
critics of white privilege in the
nation."—Michael Eric Dyson "Tim Wise has
written another blockbuster! His new book,
Dear White America: Letter to a New Minority,
is a cogent analysis of the problems of race
and inequality as well as a plea for those
who harbor views about race and racism to
modify and indeed eliminate them. While the
book's title addresses white people, this is
really a book for anyone who is concerned
about eliminating the issue of racial
disparity in our society. This is must read
and a good read."—Charles J. Ogletree, Jr.,
the Jesse Climenko Professor of Law at
Harvard Law School and the Executive Director
of the Charles Hamilton Houston Institute for
Race and Justice. He is the author of a
number of books, including The Presumption of
Guilt: The Arrest of Henry Louis Gates, Jr.
and Race, Class and Crime in America "Tim
Wise is an American hero in the truest sense
of the term—he tells the truth, no matter how
inconvenient that truth might be. Dear White
America is a desperately needed response to
the insidious mythology that pretends whites
are oppressed and people of color unduly
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privileged. In the process, it exposes how
new forms of racism have been deliberately
embedded into our supposedly 'color blind'
culture. Read this book—but rest assured,
it's not for the faint of heart."—David
Sirota, syndicated columnist, radio host,
author of Back to Our Future: How the 1980s
Explain the World We Live In Now "The
foremost white analyst of racism in America
never fails to provide fresh takes as he
punctures myths and defenses."—World Wide
Work Tim Wise is one of the most prominent
antiracist essayists, educators, and
activists in the United States. He is
regularly interviewed by A-list media,
including CNN, C-SPAN, The Tavis Smiley Show,
The Tom Joyner Morning Show, Michael Eric
Dyson's radio program, and many more. His
most recent books include Colorblind and
Between Barack and a Hard Place.

The Film Mystery
Griffin turned himself into a black man to
experience the sting of prejudice firsthand.

Love Me Gently
With a foreword by Tim Wise, Raising White
Kids is for families, churches, educators,
and communities who want to equip their
children to be active and able participants
in a society that is becoming one of the most
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racially diverse in the world while remaining
full of racial tensions. For white people who
are committed to equity and justice, living
in a nation that remains racially unjust and
deeply segregated creates unique conundrums.
These conundrums begin early in life and
impact the racial development of white
children in powerful ways. What can we do
within our homes, communities and schools?
Should we teach our children to be
"colorblind"? Or, should we teach them to
notice race? What roles do we want to equip
them to play in addressing racism when they
encounter it? What strategies will help our
children learn to function well in a diverse
nation? Talking about race means naming the
reality of white privilege and hierarchy. How
do we talk about race honestly, then, without
making our children feel bad about being
white? Most importantly, how do we do any of
this in age-appropriate ways? While a great
deal of public discussion exists in regard to
the impact of race and racism on children of
color, meaningful dialogue about and
resources for understanding the impact of
race on white children are woefully absent.
Raising White Kids steps into that void.

Raising White Kids
Lizzie O'Malley is back with a purpose in
life. Still flighty and unpredictable, she
knows that loving and losing Teagan Gallagher
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has changed her life forever. As she
navigates her new life in Boston as a full
time working mother, she promises herself she
will never fall in love again. But can she
keep that promise after meeting Nick Sawyer,
the gorgeous Texan who has fallen for her?
Follow Lizzie to Ireland where she struggles
with tragedy and rediscovers herself all over
again.

Me and White Supremacy
This book teaches a special meditation called
White Light Meditation. Powerful, short and
simple, this meditation is practical in that
it takes only ten to fifteen minutes a day,
and unique in that it helps manifest our
dreams and aspirations by empowering our
thoughts, stimulating analytical thinking,
magnifying and expressing our dormant
capabilities, and attracting the necessary
resources from known and unknown directions.
The book is equally helpful for beginners,
who do not know how to meditate, as well as
for those who practice meditation regularly.
'White Light' is a high frequency cosmic
energy that is invisible, omnipresent and
accessible to everyone, although we might be
unaware of its presence. White Light
Meditation does not need initiation or expert
supervision. You can access the White Light
simply by 'intending' that it come to you.
Its regular practice infuses divine
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manifesting power into the subtle energies of
our thoughts and wishes, thus triggering a
positive chain of events, and steering us on
to reaching the desired goal(s). Owing to its
open approach, White Light Meditation happens
spontaneously irrespective of whether one is
by nature spiritual or not. A ten to fifteen
minute daily meditation routine is what is
needed to continue the process of
transformation with the White Light. The
author, Reiki Master Teacher Sunetra Basu,
teaches Usui Shiki Ryoho (Reiki) and serves
as a Spiritual Healing Channel. For over a
decade, she has been meditating with the
White Light manifesting positive results for
her clientele and students. In this book she
shares the sacred knowledge of White Light
Meditation and wishes that all her readers
would learn it from the step-by-step simple
instructions. A daily practice of White Light
Meditation empowers you to bring desired
changes in your life.

Not Quite Snow White
Who Rides the White Horse Hi my friend, after
you've read this book you may not want to
consider me a friend. I'm learning to accept
that. There was a time that when I met
someone like me the way I am now. I felt the
same way as many of you will. Even though you
won't be able to prove me wrong, you're going
to hate me for the way I tell the truth. Yes
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I know I seem to act and sound cocky. I'm
hoping that some one can knock old Ray off
his high horse with a stronger sense of truth
than mine. It's been a few years now and no
one yet has done that. My pledge is that
should some one prove anything that I have
said to be a lie at the very least I'll have
to publically apologize. If my word is worth
anything it's now on the line. My name is Ray
Ralph. I'm the author of Christ,
Christianity, and Christians Welcome to the
real world. For most of you who are about to
read this book, It will most likely not live
up to your expectations. The majority of you
who read these types of books will be
expecting more of the same old same old.
These days preachers of all faiths prepare
their sermons for their next worship day. You
will attend the service out of tradition, and
habit more than anything else. It's your
responsibility, your duty to honor God with
your presence. You'll show up at the church
dressed in your Sunday best whether you have
services on Sunday, Saturday, or any other
day. You'll find your seat, make yourself as
comfortable as you can, some of those seats
are as comfortable as easy chairs, and some
are bring your own pillows. Then you muddle
through the next few hours give or take.
Whatever the sermon is about, you usually
don't have a say, and yet you'll suppose ably
accept it as Gods Word. What was said
actually didn't make sense but hey, the
sermon was good the pastor who told it is
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your friend. Gods chosen representative. They
don't make mistakes and if they do there so
insignificant it doesn't matter. Like many of
you I was raised a Christian and as I was
growing up I heard the word of God told to me
the same way, over and over for over 50
years. Myself I had never read a book of the
Bible in my life. I used the same excuse as
many of you; it's just too hard to
understand. All those years I just took for
granted that what my preachers were telling
me was Gods Word. My preachers wouldn't lie.
I stood up for my faith whatever the
consequences. Now that I think back upon many
of my conversations with other faiths it
didn't matter that what I was saying was
totally wrong, as far as I was concerned I
was right and they were wrong. What I
couldn't figure out was why everyone else
couldn't see that my faith was the true
faith. I could see their faiths short
comings, but I couldn't see mine. Then one
morning it happened, TheReallyTruth. You are
now about to read Christ, Christianity, and
Christians. This Roller Coaster Ride I call
TheReallyTruth is rolling, ride with your
eyes and mind wide open. Remember to show
this book to your pastor's asking them to put
Ray in his place. Should you and or your
faith disagree with what I say, they should
be able to do that? Thank You and Enjoy!
Sincerely Ray Ralph
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White Like Me
Fans of social realism will appreciate the
surprisingly nuanced and multi-faceted
perspective on Victorian era morals and mores
offered in Elizabeth Cleghorn Gaskell's
sweeping novel Ruth. The story follows the
fortune of Ruth, an orphan who is tricked
into an intimate relationship with an
aristocrat who later abandons her when she is
pregnant with his child. Ruth, distraught,
struggles with the social strictures that
paint her as an irredeemable sinner. Can she
and her child survive? Read Ruth to find out.

Remember to Love Me
When his friend disappears suddenly in
mysterious circumstances, a young, idle
barrister feels forced to investigate, even
at the peril of destroying the happiness of
his beloved uncle.

The Enchanted April
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